
From: Hooban, Christopher 
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2016 4:10 PM 
To: Denloye, Aderonke O 
Cc: Blackshere, Angela L 
Subject: BL 125596/0.25 - IR Response 
 
Ms. Denloye, 
 
Good afternoon.  The LRP template submitted in amendment 125596/0.25, 20-
Jun-2016 is acceptable  
for use. CBER is working on answering the questions received on 24-Jun-
2016 regarding the submission  
of samples and lot release. We plan to send a response next week.  Thanks 
for your time. 
 
Chris Hooban, MS, MPH 
Regulatory Project Manager 
OBRR/CBER/FDA 
U.S. Food & Drug Administration 
White Oak Building 71, Room 4260 
Office: (240)402-8376 
Mobile: (240)762-2266 
Email: christopher.hooban@fda.hhs.gov 
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DISCLOSURE  
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